
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                  Sunday April 29
th

 2007 

Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm   phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net      Full range of Mass and general cards available  

Notices for inclusion in Parish Bulletin should be emailed  no later than 12.00pm on Thursday  

� 
Recently deceased 

John Duffy 

Simon Byrne 

Betty Joyce 

Anne Gardner 

Stephen Nevin  

 

Anniversaries 
George Blair 

Maureen Sutton 

Joe Walsh 

Margaret Dunne 

Eileen Donnelly 

Paula Murphy 

Marie & Jerry Crawford 

James Keogh 

Bridie Duddy 

Eileen Barbar 

Ethel Lee 

Maura Crawford 

Eugene Parletti 

Marie O’Byrne 

 

Months Mind 
J.P. O’Byrne 

Isabella Russell 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

 

 

House to house: €2,014.00 

Share   €1,030.00 

ST. MARY’S HOLY 

FAITH SECONDARY 

SCHOOL HADDINGTON 

ROAD, DUBLIN 4 
 

To mark the closure and 

celebrate the achievements of the 

school Mass will be celebrated at 

St. Mary’s Church, Haddington 

Road, on Saturday 19
th

 May at 

3:00 p.m.  After Mass 

refreshments will be served in 

the school.  A warm welcome is 

extended to all past pupils, 

former staff members, parents 

and friends of St. Mary’s.  To 

prepare for this celebration we 

have arranged two choir 

practices to be held in the school 

on Wednesday 9
th

 May at 7:30 

p.m. and Wednesday 16
th

 May at 

7:30 p.m.  Please come along and 

join us. 

 

TAIZE MASS 

 

Sunday 29
th

 April at 7:30 p.m. 

Celebrant Fr. David Brough, 

Chaplin U.C.D. 

Mass is being said for all doing 

exams especially the Junior and 

Leaving Certificate. 

All Welcome please use 

Rossmore Entrance  

LECTIO DIVINA – 

MONDAYS AT 

10:45 A.M. 
 

Would you like to experience 

God’s Word alive in your life?  

Each morning we will meeting in 

the Pastoral Centre at 10:45 a.m. 

and get to know the Word God 

has for each one of us in His 

Gospel through the presence of 

Lectio Divina – Sacred Reading 

of the Word of God.  This sacred 

exercise draws us closer t God.  

Through Lectio Divina the Bible 

becomes a living book and the 

Events of life become the Word 

of God. 

  

EASTER DUES 

 

Thanks to all who have returned 

their Easter Dues.  Envelopes can 

be left into the wall safe at rear 

of church or into the collection 

baskets or handed into the 

Sacristy or Parish Office.  Many 

thanks also to all who have 

returned their Tax Claim Form 

allowing the parish to reclaim the 

tax paid on their contributions.  

Forms can still be submitted to 

the Parish Office. 

 

 
THE APOSTOLATE OF OUR 

LADY OF FATIMA 
 

Vigil – A Eucharistic Vigil will be 

held in The Church of Our Lady of 

Victories, Sallynoggin on Friday 

May 4
th
 at 7:30 p.m.  Full details on 

notice in Church Porch. 

 

 

MEDUGORJE MEETING 
 

The meeting of the Medugorje 

Prayer Group will take place in the 

Parish Centre on Tuesday 1
st
 May at 

8:00 p.m.  All welcome. 

 

PIONEER 

ASSOCIATION 

MEMBERS RAFFLE  
 

Pioneer members and friends 

please support our annual raffle.  

Tickets on sale after all Masses 

this weekend. 

1
st
 Prize: Holiday for two Austria 

plus €400 spending money. 

 

Tickets cost €1 each.  Book of 

twelve for €10. 

 

Help us promote temperance and 

address abuse of alcohol in all 

sections of our society. 


